Be Amazing

Home-Start Cambridgeshire offers a valuable service for families
by training volunteers to support parents with young children

We are excited to share details of our
next volunteer training course

In person sessions to be held on:
5th, 12th and 19th March
between 10am and 2pm in
Cambourne

Please contact us for further
information and to pre register
your interest

You learn such a lot with
each family and are constantly
gaining experience to share
and make you want to go on
volunteering.



